
SUPPORT THE SENIOR CLASS OF 2025!

CUPERTINO HIGH SCHOOL GRAD NIGHT BOOSTERS

We are Seeking Donations for our Online Auction

Cupertino High School’s Grad Night Boosters is organizing an online Auction from Nov. 8th -Nov. 18th

to raise funds for “Grad Night 2025”. These funds will be used to help secure vendors, activities & food

for this fun filled night! With your support, we can create a safe, memorable, and meaningful

celebration to commemorate the Class of 2025 and the end of their high school journey.

What is an Online Silent Auction?
A silent online auction offers the CHS community a chance to bid on a variety of items and services.

This school-wide event presents an excellent opportunity to showcase your products and services to

the CHS community. .

Where do auction items come from?
The Grad Night Boosters Committee is actively seeking donations from local businesses, online

vendors, and our parent community to feature in the upcoming online auction.

What can I donate?
Services: Pet sitting service, Baby sitting if licensed to provide the service, Mow a lawn for another

family, Baked goods for a family, Art / dance/ fitness class for community, Any other creative ideas of

services which families can offer!

Tickets:Movie, concert, theater, museum, amusement park, or sporting event tickets.

Gift Cards: Restaurant , shopping , iTunes or any kind of usable gift card.

What if I own a business or know a business that would like to donate?
If you know of a business or merchant who would like to donate or you have a professional service that

you would like to offer to the silent auction please contact us at chsgradnightbooster@gmail.com

We kindly ask you to confirm your donation by October 20 via Donation Form
and to have the physical donation ready by October 27. Thank you!

Online Auction Information
The online auction will begin on Friday, November 8th, 2025, at 5:00 PM and

will close on Monday, November 18th, 2025, at 11:59 PM. Details about the

auction platform will be provided during the week of November 1st.

For general Grad Night information visit:

https://chs.fuhsd.org/student-life/student-activities/senior-activities-and-graduation

mailto:chsgradnightbooster@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSvqRXW2Ei-85EvWJelFOfpPc4r0eQ8NPaYAfd-2zQVlmFA/viewform?usp=sharing
https://chs.fuhsd.org/student-life/student-activities/senior-activities-and-graduation

